RURAL READINGS

(MARY E SEYMOUR MEMORIAL FREE LIBRARY & CASSADGA BRANCH LIBRARY NEWSLETTER)

TRY ONLINE

We miss you at the libraries as much as you miss us! But, you don't have to miss out on your reading! Try Libby! Libby is the One Tap Reading App developed by OverDrive to discover and instantly enjoy thousands of e-books and audiobooks from your library. If you need help downloading the app or signing in, send us an email or message us on our Facebook Page.

Hours:

Both Locations Closed Until
Further Notice

We want to thank you all for your continued support and patronage!

MAY 2020

COVID-19 CONTINUES:



With the recent and ongoing outbreak of Covid-19, both Mary E. Seymour Memorial Free Library and Cassadaga Branch Library will remain closed until we have the approval from New York State to safely reopen. This includes all programs and upcoming events as well. We do not know for certain when we will reopen to the public. It does not seem likely we will reopen in May, but there is reasons to believe that a reopen date may be announced in June. With reopening there will be new procedures to match

those of the currently opened essential businesses. Social Distancing will need to be practiced within the libraries as well as the disinfecting of all the circulating materials. Expect toys, games, puzzles, costumes and stuffed animals to be packed away out of the Children's Rooms during the duration of the virus to prevent spreading of germs. Onsite programing will be limited if permitted at all, especially children's programing. It seems at this point it will be a slow step by step process before we are opened to our normal capacity. Please, stay connected on our website and Facebook Page (Stockton and Cassadaga Libraries) for more updates. Online Story Time is still occurring Fridays at 10:30am with Miss Hannah hosting from home, as well as an online craft. They can be watched any time from our Facebook page. We plan to organize more online programs during the duration of this pandemic to make up for our lack of onsite programing. We hope that you all remain safe and healthy during these uncertain times and look forward to the day when we can reopen for our patrons.



Mary E. Seymour Memorial Free Library

22 North Main St. Stockton, NY 14784

716-595-3323

www.stocktonlibraries.org



Cassadaga Branch Library

18 Maple Ave. Cassadaga, NY 14718

716-595-3822